
BOROUGH OF HIGHLANDS  
COUNTY OF MONMOUTH 

 

  RESOLUTION 19-158 
 

PLACE TO PLACE TRANSFER OF 
LIQUOR LICENSE 1317-33-005 

 
 WHEREAS, an application has been filed for a Place to Place transfer of Plenary 
Retail Consumption License 1317-33-005, in the name of Sandy Hook Holdings LLC, 
trading as ONE Willow, to expand the premise located at 1 Willow Street, Highlands; 
and, 
 
 WHEREAS, the submitted application form is complete in all respects, as 
outlined in N.J.S.A. 33: 1-1 et seq., affidavit of publications have been received by the 
Municipal Clerk, and the transfer fees have been paid; and, 
 
 WHEREAS, the Highlands Police Department has reviewed the application and 
the results meet ABC standards; and, 
 
 WHEREAS, the location meets ABC and Municipal requirements; and, 
 
 WHEREAS, the applicant is qualified to be licensed per Title 33 of the New 
Jersey Statutes and all rules and regulations promulgated there under, in addition to 
pertinent Borough Ordinances, 
 
 NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Governing Body of the Borough 
of Highlands, County of Monmouth, State of New Jersey approves the Place to Place 
Transfer of the Plenary Retail Consumption License numbered 1317-33-005, Sandy 
Hook Holdings LLC trading as One Willow, to include the restaurant, the pier off the 
restaurant, the marina office and pool area but  excluding the marina docks where boats 
are secured at 1 Willow Street Avenue, Highlands.   
 
Motion to Approve Resolution 19-158: 

I, Bonnie Brookes, Municipal Clerk of the 
Borough of Highlands, in the County of 
Monmouth, State of New Jersey, hereby 
certify this to be a true copy of the action of 
the Governing Body, at its Council Meeting, 
held June 5, 2019. WITNESS my hand this 
6th day of June 2019. 
 
Bonnie Brookes, RMC 
Municipal Clerk  
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BRASWELL 
 

 X    

BROULLON   X   
 

MAZZOLA  X X    
RYAN X 

 
X    

O’NEIL 
 

 X    
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